
 
 
 

December 17, 2012 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Those on the Attached List 
 
FROM:    Brian J. McDermott, Director    /RA/ 
    Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 

Office of Federal and State Materials  
  and Environmental Management Programs 
 

SUBJECT: DRAFT REVISION TO FSME PROCEDURE SA-121 
“AGREEMENT STATE LIAISON TO THE MANAGEMENT 
REVIEW BOARD” 

 
Enclosed for your review and comment is the draft revision to the FSME Procedure  

SA-121, Agreement State Liaison to the Management Review Board (ML12255A349).  This 

procedure describes the process for the coordination of the Agreement State Liaison to the 

Management Review Board.  In addition, this draft revision provides a general update and adds 

guidance for a liaison to the Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program.  For 

reference, a red line/strikeout draft revision is included based on the June 16, 2009, procedure.  

We would appreciate receiving your comments within 30 days from the date of this 

memorandum. 

 
Enclosure:   
FSME SA-121 Redline/Strikeout 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT:  Karen Meyer, FSME/MSSA 
          301-415-0113 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
MEMORANDUM TO THOSE ON THE ATTACHED LIST DATED:    
 
 
Larry W. Camper, Director 
Division of Waste Management  
  and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials  
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
Josephine M. Piccone, Director 
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison  
  and Rulemaking 
Office of Federal and State Materials  
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
Bradley W. Jones, Assistant General Counsel  
   for Reactor and Materials Rulemaking 
Office of the General Counsel 
 
Raymond K. Lorson, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, Region I 
 
Anne T. Boland, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, Region III 
 
Anton X. Vegel, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, Region IV 
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